Re: TYour file 207-5.

With reference to your letter of -May 8th, regarding
asrial transportation for the Norway House Treaty $tvip, I have
to advise you that it has been sscertained from the Department
of Transport that 7ings Limited ere not licensed to operate
in to Oxford House. It is, therefore, not possible for the
Department So ascept their offer to do this work.

You are euthorized %o employ Cenadian Airways Limited
%o 4o this work, but it is sugzeated that you obtain a priee
from them before entering into a santrect.

Yours truly,

&

A. G. Hemilton, Beg.,
Inspeetor of Indien Agencies,
588 Domimion Public Buflding,
Winnipe g, Mani toba.
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